
Thursday, November 8, 2018 
 
Dear Falcon Families, 
 
We have had a wonderful week at St. Francis de Sales so far! We have celebrated Saints, celebrated our contest-winning                    
students and are getting excited for our Thanksgiving Feast next week! All students will enjoy a Thanksgiving Feast                  
Friday, November 16. If your student plans to buy hot lunch that day, which is traditional turkey dinner with mashed                    
potatoes, corn, and bread, they need to let their homeroom teacher know by Tuesday, November 13 so we are able to                     
prepare. Students are welcome to pack their lunch as well. Thanks in advance to all of the volunteers, and our cafeteria                     
staff, who make this wonderful event happen! 
 
Picture retakes will take place on Thursday, November 15. Reminder forms are coming home in today’s Thursday folder.                  
Only students who are getting retakes are permitted to dress out of uniform. All students who are not getting picture                    
retaken should be in regular school uniform.  
 
This Saturday, November 10th is our Annual Night at the Races Fundraiser. Thank you to all those who registered for this                     
event and thank you to all of you who purchased horses. The doors open at 6:00p. Remember, you are welcome to bring                      
your food and drink to share at your table. 
 
Grandparents/Grandfriends are cordially invited to attend St. Francis de Sales Parish School's Grandparent/Grandfriend             
Day on Tuesday, November 20. Students whose last name begins with A through L will have their                 
grandparent/grandfriend attend the morning session from 9:00a -10:30a. Students whose last name begins with M through                
Z will have their grandparent/grandfriend attend the afternoon session from 1:00p - 2:30p. If you have a Preschool                  
Student, they are all welcome to join us in the morning session since they will be at school then, no matter last name. If                        
you are a parent of a Pre-K student, you may pick the morning or afternoon session to attend for your child and their                       
grandparent/grandfriend since it is not their assigned school day. Please direct any questions to              
Mrsgoshe@stfparishschool.org​. 
 
Consider using SCRIP for all of your Turkey Day grocery shopping! As a reminder, you can purchase SCRIP cards on                    
your phone and use them in the store. Here is some additional information: 

TIPS 'n' TRICKS 
Scrip just got easier!!! 

1. Go to MyScripWallet.com 
2. Enter our enrollment code: CBFDD33A12514 

3. Follow the prompts to set up a username, and link your bank account for online payments 
4. Add MyScripWallet.com to your home screen! 

 
 It’s so easy to use Scrip for your everyday purchases, and raise money for our school! 

Email Mandy and Corinne with any questions: ​falconscrip@gmail.com 
Youtube How To 

 
Please join us for Mass tomorrow at 9:00am.  Have a wonderful weekend! 
 
God Bless, 
 
Miss Buzzelli 
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